The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, March 20, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Lundin, Member Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.

The Assessors signed the payroll for week ending 3/23/13.

The Board reviewed and signed the warrant in the amount of $247.54.  The warrant consists of bills payable to Plymouth County Registry of Deeds in the amount of $17.00, and Stephen McCarthy in the amount of $230.54.
The Board of Assessors signed 13 Real Estate/Personal Property abatement denial letters and signed 3 abatement certificates from the applications that were acted on at the meeting of March 6, 2013.
The Board of Assessors acted on 30 Real Estate/Personal Property Abatement applications for FY2013.  The Assessors approved 9 and denied 21.  The abatement certificates and denial letters will be signed at the meeting of April 3, 2013.

The minutes of 3/6/13 were accepted and filed.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_______________________

Robert W. Lundin,
Clerk

